Dear Nacra 15 members,

Together with the Lauderdale Yacht Club and Nacra factory we are preparing the 2023 Nacra 15 Worlds in US Florida, Fort Lauderdale.

Draft schedule:

Sunday February 19th : check-in and measurement Monday February 20th : check-in and measurement

Tuesday February 21st : measurement & practice race & opening ceremony

Sunday February 26th : Racing & prize giving

At this moment we are finalizing the Notice of Race to start the registration/entry process asap. And Nacra factory is preparing the final proposals for the use of charter boats and a proposal for transport of private owned boats. Because of the high container costs we can only organize container transport from Europe. And depending on the number of boats we will look for the best place to load the containers.

For us it's important to get a feeling about how many teams will come to the US and want to charter a boat or want to bring their own boats, because the final costs will also be based on the number of boats in the containers. And we have to look how many teams are interested in charter boats to see how we can organize this in the best way.

A first indication for the costs (not final yet) is:

- Charterboat rental costs circa € 3150,- (incl one way transport, exclusive sails)
 - o Charter costs sails (including countryflag and sailnumber) circa € 550,-
- Boattransport (from Europe to and from US) private owned boats costs circa € 1650,- per boat (based on 12 boats per container)

Please discuss with your coach and parents and let us know if you have the intention to participate in the Worlds and if you want to charter a boat or want to bring/ship you own boat. Please send an email to manager@nacra15class.com with your name, country, and intention to charter a boat or to ship your own boat. This is only for us to get a good feeling about numbers. So not a formal registration or reservation.

We look forwards to hear from you this week and hope we will have a big international fleet during the Worlds in US to make it a great event.

Best regards,

On behalf of the Nacra 15 Class, Kenneth, Leo, Peter and Edwin